
Community Forums on  
the Future of RBHA Services 

The Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) is hosting community forums across 
the state to inform the community and gather feedback on the upcoming AHCCCS initiative on RBHA 
services. We look forward to hearing from members, family members, advocates, community members, 
providers and stakeholders at one of the planned community forums listed below.
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Presentation Schedule
The Future of Regional Behavioral Health Authority (RBHA) Services

COMMUNITY FORUMS
Date/Time Webinar Details
Mar. 31, 2020
9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

ahcccs.zoom.us/j/898922951
Join by phone: 877 853 5257
Webinar ID: 898 922 951

April 13, 2020
11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

ahcccs.zoom.us/j/865666165
Join by phone: 877 853 5257
Webinar ID: 865-666-165

April 22, 2020
10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

ahcccs.zoom.us/j/744484982
Join by phone: 877 853 5257
Webinar ID: 744-484-982

AHCCCS is currently considering locations to hold regular member and family member meetings in the Northern and 
Southern regions of Arizona. If you are interested in hosting AHCCCS to provide this presentation, or know of a communi-
ty member meeting that might, contact Chi Isiogu at chibuzor.isiogu@azahcccs.gov , 602.417.4677.

http://www.azahcccs.gov/oifa
https://ahcccs.zoom.us/j/898922951
https://ahcccs.zoom.us/j/865666165

http://ahcccs.zoom.us/j/744484982
mailto:chibuzor.isiogu%40azahcccs.gov?subject=

